
Responses to Suggestion Box Items January 1 – February 16, 2022: All suggestions are 
reviewed and sent to the appropriate director or department chair to follow up. Some 
of the suggestions and their responses are listed here.   
  

Suggestions  Responses  

 

  
Classes should utilize small group discussions more 
often. As lectures and Socratic seminars aren't 
engaging for those who are on the shyer side. Also, to 
view engagement during small groups PowerPoints can 
be interactive if it is a virtual PowerPoint like Google 
slides. 
 

  
Great suggestion!  This will be passed on to all 
department chairs.  
  
 

Would it be possible to include a seal or embossed 
graphic on diplomas and degrees earned? 

Thank you for your suggestion. We are looking into it.  

Can we have utensils in the lunchroom?  Please be sure to bring utensils if you are going to eat 
on campus. These aren’t provided.  

 


